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Don’t Wait to Register! There’s Something for Everyone at 

MYAC! 
 

 

 

Tomorrow, March 1st, 2023, the Midwest Young Artists Conservatory will be 

opening their registration for auditions for the 2023-2024 Season! MYAC offers a wide 

variety of quality musical education, from orchestral rehearsals, jazz and choral 

ensembles, early childhood music classes, chamber music coaching, and much more! 
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Ensembles are all coached by faculty of professional educators, including members of 

Roosevelt University, the Chicago Symphony Orchestra, Chicago Philharmonic, and the 

Chicago Chamber Players. Students will have the opportunity to perform at prestigious 

venues, such as Harris Theater and Jay Pritzker Pavilion in Millennium Park, and 

Symphony Center Stage in Chicago. To get a glimpse of what rehearsals might look like, 

prospective students and their families are always welcome to visit and sit in on 

rehearsals or attend MYAC concerts.  

To register, simply submit an audition form on our website at mya.org/audition 

and follow the steps provided. Once submitted, audition times will be released in early 

March (students can choose to either audition in-person, or submit a virtual audition 

video). March through early May is when auditions will take place, and on the first of 

June is when audition results will be sent out.  

Please visit our website at mya.org/auditions for more information, or call at (847) 

926-9898. 


